From: Diane Williamson < <a href="mailto:dwilliamson@bristolri.gov">dwilliamson@bristolri.gov</a> Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 3:28 PM
To: Melissa Cordeiro <a href="mailto:mcordeiro@bristolri.gov">mcordeiro@bristolri.gov</a>>

Cc: Steven Contente < scontente@bristolri.gov>

Subject: Bristol Harbor Sign

Hello Melissa -

Can you please add to the Town Council Agenda for December 21 an item for Council consideration. The proposal is a new sign to be installed on the Bristol Waterfront. I will have information to present at the Council meeting.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Diane M. Williamson, AICP, CFM
Director of Community Development
Town of Bristol
10 Court Street, Bristol RI 02809
P: 401-253-7000 ext. 126



DISCLAIMER: This electronic mail, and any files transmitted with it, contains information intended solely for the use of the addressee(s). Any review, retransmission, dissemination or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is strictly prohibited. If this message has been received in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Town of Bristol. The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The Town of Bristol accepts no liability for any damage caused by a virus transmitted by this email.

TOWN COUNCIL
DEC 2 1 2022

CLING